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ALFRED, NY Alfred University&s Music Department will hold a student recital Saturday, Dec. 9, at 3 p.m. in Susan
Howell Hall.

The recital is an end-of-semester event for students enrolled in private lessons. It will include performances by the
Flute Choir, directed by Rachel Decker, adjunct, and the Guzheng Ensemble, directed by Daisy Wu, visiting associate
professor of music.

Other performers are students of Luanne Crosby (professor of vice and chorus), Rebecca Weaver, adjunct (voice), and
Kurt Galvan, accompanist (piano).

The recital, which is free and open to the public, will be followed by a reception.


